
 
 

 

 

 

October 

Tuesday 9th  Swimming – Years 5 and 6 

Thursday 11th  Tewkesbury Cross Country 

Tuesday 16th  Wycliffe STEM day – Years 5 and 6 

Thursday 18th  Tewkesbury Cross Country 

Friday 19th - 2pm Harvest Festival, St Joseph’s RC Church  

Mon 22nd – Fri 26th Half Term 

Tuesday 30th  Swimming – Years 5 and 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page  

 

 

@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Friday 5th October 

In this week:    

▪ Stone Age 

▪ Cross Country 

▪ Sukkot 

▪ Forest School 
 

 School Lunches – next week 
we are on ‘Week 3’ on the Ca-
terlink Menu.  

Lost Items – please lookout for 
Joseph Dunn’s PE shorts and PE 
jacket, they are labelled. 

 

 

 

Future Dates for your Diary: 

11th November – Remembrance Service, Stonehouse 

12th November – Children’s individual photos 

23rd November – Flu Immunisation, Reception, Y1, 2, 3, 4 & 5 

1st December – Stonehouse Goodwill, choir & lantern procession 

11th December - Christmas Play 

                                                              

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                                                                                                                 

Year 3 have had lots of fun this week as they have been making axes to help them survive the Stone 
Age! 

They went out and tried them in the garden to see if they could cut down trees or catch some prey… 

 

 

 

The Stone Age 

 



 
 

 

 

  

 

Cross Country 
The sun shone on a fantastic evening at Cross Country this week. Amazing team spirit between the 

children. They were hard fought races and we had some great results. A huge thank you to Mrs Lord and 
all our parent helpers, we are very lucky to have you. 

 

 

           

 

 

          



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sukkot   

In their RE lesson, Year 3 learned about the Jewish festival of Sukkot, when the Jewish community 
celebrates Moses helping the Hebrew slaves escape from Egypt. They transformed the willow den into 
a Sukkah. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 

On 1st October YR/1/2 enjoyed their first Forest School of this academic year.  The weather was 
beautiful, and they were able to study closely the autumnal changes in their surroundings at     
Ernest Cook's Redwood Site close to Slimbridge.  Our thanks to Hannah's and Rowan's mums for 
coming along, while the children made autumn pictures and used rustic visualisers to help them 
focus on the beauty around them. 
       

                  

                                   
 

 

 

 

 


